
HB 806 -- PROFESSIONAL LICENSURE

SPONSOR: Neely

COMMITTEE ACTION: Voted "Do Pass" by the Standing Committee on
Professional Registration and Licensing by a vote of 11 to 0.

This bill gives spouses of active duty members of the Armed Forces
first priority in the processing of professional licensure
applications.

This bill is similar to the HB 1552 (2018).

PROPONENTS: Supporters say that the bill will help spouses of
active duty members because they are not always given much notice
of a move.

Testifying for the bill was Representative Neely.

OPPONENTS: There was no opposition voiced to the committee.


